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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 9 JULY 2018 
 

This notification is regarding work in the entry garden, with the installation of pre-cast panels 
for the new elevator. 
 
What to expect: 
We have a 130tonne truck on site to lift the panels into place. This will be located at the 
bottom of the Cornwallis Street driveway. The panels will be held on semi-trailers which will 
also be in the area (see below map for reference). We will need to park these in some of the 
parking spaces outside the IBC Building – temporary parking will be available for those 
affected. Please follow the traffic control for instruction. 
 
The area will still be accessible for cars and pedestrians, with the exception of when a panel 
lift is occurring. All traffic will be asked to stop (max. 5 mins) while the lift takes place. The 
area will be under traffic control for the day so please take care and look for instruction. 
 
In saying this, we would encourage you to please use the alternate route and follow Cornwallis 
St down to Locomotive Street for access to site during these days. 
 
Work duration: 
This work will take place over 3 days being 10th, 13th and 17th July (for these individual days 
and not the period in between). Works will be completed during our standard construction 
hours, 7:30am to 5:30pm. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me 
at atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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